
  
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that in accordance with the applicable provisions of law, a public 
hearing will be held for the purpose of receiving public comment on items in the proposed 
2012 Broome County tentative budget that the County Legislature intends to strike, reduce or 
increase, and 
  
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that said public hearing is to be held on Tuesday, November 1, 
2011 at 5:00 p.m. before the Broome County Legislature, in the Legislative Chambers, Sixth 
Floor, Edwin L. Crawford County Office Building, Government Plaza, 60 Hawley Street, 
Binghamton, New York, and 
 
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the proposed changes will be available for inspection in the 
Office of the Clerk of the County Legislature and at www.gobroomecounty.com/legis/budget on 
October 28, 2011. 
 
 
 
 
Dated: October 20, 2011  
Aaron M. Martin, Clerk 
Broome County Legislature  
 


